
 

 

Ladies of Forest Creek Woman's Club 
The final meeting of the year is approaching—Tuesday, May 14th 

At this meeting, we honor the outgoing Board which has served so well. 

We install the new Board members and charge them with the responsibility of  
creating an exciting new year of fun activities. 

And we celebrate YOU--the membership of FCWC-- 
--because you're the reason for it all !!! 

 

Please join us at  

 

 

3921 Coit Rd. 
 

for appetizers & dinner buffet 
and 

a wine-tasting of 3 reds and 3 whites 
with commentary from the experts at Sip & Savor 

 

It's a big evening, so we'll begin a little early--at 6:30 p.m. 

Fun, fellowship, wine, and dinner first 

followed by the brief installation ceremony. 
 

Don't miss this grand finale of a meeting for 2012-2013!! 
Your check for $25 is your RSVP 

Due by April 30th to Patty Boyer-Moore 
3321 San Simeon 


